
Travel  –  Norwegian’s  Black
Friday  sale  is  on  this
weekend
Norwegian has launched its Black Friday Weekend sale, offering
travellers up to 30% off all short-haul flights and 15% off
all long-haul routes in the UK and Ireland.

You can access special Black Friday weekend deals right now on
all flights when travelling from 3 December 2018 – 31 March
2019, excluding 17 December 2018 to 6 January 2019. Book by
23.59  GMT  Monday  26  November  using  campaign  code:
EVERYROUTE18.

For inspiration on where to go with Norwegian read our earlier
article here about visiting upstate New York.

Black Friday deals from the UK

Up to 15% off long-haul flights from the UK

Consumers can enjoy up to 15% off all long-haul flights from
London Gatwick and Edinburgh. From London Gatwick passengers
can save when flying non-stop to the US, South America and
Asia, meanwhile from Edinburgh, Scots can head stateside to
New York Stewart for less.

For the first time, the Premium cabin is also included in the
Black  Friday  weekend  sale  offering  both  holidaymakers  and
business travellers an enhanced experience when flying with
Norwegian long-haul from London Gatwick. The Premium cabin
includes  lounge  access  at  selected  airports,  fast-track
security and priority boarding before stepping onboard brand-
new Boeing 787 Dreamliner aircraft. Premium offers spacious
seating with over a metre of legroom, Premium meal service and
two pieces of checked luggage up to 20kg each.
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Fly from the UK to Europe for less

For travellers looking to book a bargain break this winter,
they can enjoy up to 30% all flights from the UK to Europe.
From London Gatwick, all 17 short-haul routes are included in
the sale, perfect for passengers looking to book a trip to the
warmer Spanish climate or a winter snow break to Scandinavia.
From Edinburgh, travellers will be able to get discounted
flights  to  Copenhagen,  Oslo  and  Stockholm,  while  from
Manchester flights to Oslo, Stavanger and Stockholm are also
included in the sale.

Book now at www.norwegian.com/uk/flights-black-Friday
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